
 
 

 

1. P7 Prize Evening at Mount Merrion Church 
On the evening of Thursday 27th June, families and P7 Leavers gathered in Mount Mount Parish 
Church for a time of celebration and sharing.  It was school’s honour to make a special 
presentation to Alderman Tommy Sandford in recognition of his years of service given to 
Cregagh Primary as a school governor.  Following this, it was time to award the various 
‘glittering prizes’ to the P7s: congratulations to all winners!  Thanks to Rev. Lucy Burden and 
her merry band of helpers at MMPC for hosting our special event including serving delicious 
refreshments afterwards.  The event was video-recorded by Iain Slater (MMPC member and 
long-time friend and ICT Ambassador to our school) and will be available to watch on our school 
YouTube channel very soon. 

 

 

 

 

Monday 30th June @ 12 noon 



 
2. Pre-loved Uniforms for next school year 

(We’re keeping this announcement on our Friday Newletter right up until the end of June!) 
Please remember: over the summer months, we will be working once again with #TeamDot to 
run our pre-loved school uniform shop: not just for Cregagh Primary but for other local schools 
too.  Perhaps at the end of June you might consider donating any Cregagh PS uniform that is 
still in good condition?  If you are donating, it would be greatly appreciated if items of uniform 
could be laundered before they are handed in.  Thank you very much ☺ 

 

3. Thank you parents, carers and Cregagh families! 
It’s been another packed year here at Cregagh Primary School and Deaf Unit.  I think it’s no 
secret that I am incredibly proud of our school and do whatever I can, along with my fantastic 
staff, to realsie our vision of being A Family of Learning at the Heart of Our Community.  It 
was so satisfying for me as principal to lead the school through our recent 4-day inspection and 
then receive the outcome … confirmation of what I / we already knew … that Cregagh Primary 
is a highly effective school with excellent community-wide relationships and happy children, 
who love school and make excellent progress.  Families: thank you for supporting our school.  
Cregagh is fortunate to have a local primary school on its doorstep and it is super important 
that local families and those in the surrounding areas get behind our school by sending their 
children to Cregagh and encourage others to do the same, so that future generations can 
experience and benefit from the ‘Cregagh PS magic’ ☺ 

 



 

 

 

            
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 30th June CPS closes at 12 noon for all pupils for summer holidays 
(end of full school term).  Uniform-free day. 

***SUMMER HOLIDAYS***SUMMER HOLIDAYS***SUMMER HOLIDAYS*** 

Thursday 28th August CPS reopens to children for Autumn Term (T1) 
12 noon finish (no lunches, no school dinners) 

Friday 29th August 12 noon finish (no lunches, no school dinners) 

Monday 1st September  Return to normal school finishing times. 
Breakfast Club reopens (from 8am), lunches & school 
dinners as usual 

Wednesday 3rd September ‘Meet the Teachers Afternoon’ (1:40pm-3:00pm) 
Parents come to learn about their child’s year ahead 

Monday 27th October School Development Day 1 (No pupils) 

Tuesday 28th – Friday 31st 
October 

Halloween Holidays (4 school days) 



 

 

Farewell P7, you’ve been wonderful! 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


